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LEMON CLASS 

Welcome to Lemon Class! We have spent the last few weeks getting to know each 

other and our new learning environment. We have shared lots of fun experiences, 

including meeting Hope, the therapy dog, who visits our class once a week. We 

have been learning new routines and lots of independence skills, including washing 

our hands, putting on our own coats, shoes and boots, and sharing snack and 

lunchtime with each other. We have enjoyed taking part in sharing songs, rhymes 

and stories, and exploring a range of creative activities, including painting and 

transient art.  


